
WANT TO HELP?

If your family is in the position to help others, we recommend donating to PROP, our local food shelf providing groceries and financial support to those most in need

in our community, or the food bank/food shelf of your choice.
 
NEED MORE FOOD? 

Reach out to PROP (952-937-9120) or the Family Resources Program (952-975-7030) to learn about other free food support and local summer food programs.

 

Food for Kids

K-12 students, regardless of where they attend school 

Younger children who are not yet in school 

Eden Prairie Schools TASSEL students (even those who are over 18) 

Any other child age 18 and under who lives in Eden Prairie 

WHO: All children 18 and under* who live in Eden Prairie can

receive free meals! This includes: 

 

 

Eden Prairie Schools will be providing free meals for children while schools are closed due to COVID-19.

WHAT: Meals for Kids 
Meals include breakfast and lunch packs and are mostly ready to eat (no prep

required). Items are similar to what students get at school. These include items like

milk, cheese sticks, fruit, and sandwiches that will need to be refrigerated. Some

items may contain dairy, peanut butter, and wheat, so parents should check items

for allergies. On Fridays, families will have the option to receive additional non-

perishable food through Sheridan Story, as supplies allow.

WHEN: Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays -- EXTENDED THROUGH JUNE 29
Friday, May 22 (extra meals will be provided to cover non-delivery day) 

NO meals provided Monday, May 25 (Memorial Day) 

Wednesday, May 27

Friday, May 29

Monday, June 1

Wednesday, June 3

Friday, June 5

Monday, June 8

 

 

Wednesday, June 10

Friday, June 12

Monday, June 15

Wednesday, June 17

Friday, June 19

Monday, June 22

Wednesday, June 24

Friday, June 26

Monday, June 29

 

LOCATIONS & TIMES
Families can continue to pick up meals from Eden Prairie Schools buses parked at ANY of these locations, no matter which school your

children attend. If you cannot make one of these locations, contact the Family Resources Specialist Reta Johnson at

reta_johnson@edenpr.org or 952-975-7030. Thank you for maintaining proper social distancing during pick-up.

* You do not need to be participating in the Free and Reduced Lunch Program to receive meals.

DAILY MENU

For a list of items in the grab-and-go meal packs, you can view the daily menu at edenpr.nutrislice.com/menu.

*On June 1, 3, and 5, OP/EH distribution will be from the lower parking lot “parent pick-up loop".

*
*


